
RGC MINUTES May 3, 2004 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER 

AT 6:34 PM BY Harry Wharff 
 

Minutes from last meeting are not ready yet. 
Absent: Dick McDonough, Mark Konrad 

 
 
TREASURER & TOURNAMENT CHAIRMAN REPORT 
 
  Certificate fund (Edward Jones)   $4,387.14  

Treasurer’s Report-Gen. Fund           $12,431.29 
Christmas fund        $388.00 
Tournament Fund     $2,395.42*

 Outstanding RGC gift certificates  $5,024.50 
  (*Includes $1,000 loan from certificate fund) 
 
Opening comments: Please be aware of newsletter deadlines and let us know if 
you don’t get a copy by email.  Apology for loss of temper at the General 
Meeting.  
 
VICE PRESIDENTS REPORT 
Sorry about the missed newsletters to members.  Too many no hits on emails 
and unable to follow up due to time constraints.  Need to put up a change of 
address/email change hyperlink on the website—will refer to Konrad for follow 
up.   
 
SECRETARY 
We now have 307 active members, including 13 juniors.  Approx. 62 members 
are new since October 2003. 
 
TOURNAMENT DIRECTORS REPORT 
18 teams for the 54 hole tour. 
 
WEBMASTER 
No Report 
 
HANDICAP CHAIRMAN 
A number of players were not aware of how to post a tournament score or had 
trouble posting at Rio La Paz. 
 



COMMITTEES 
Membership  No report.   
 
Bylaws  Working on a Rules Chairman position—will require a bylaws change. 
 
Playing procedures  No Report. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE  

 
none 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
None.   
  
NEW BUSINESS 
Proposal to lower new member cost to $60 from June 1st through the September 
cut off for 2004 new members.  New members should be refered by existing 
members for reduced price membership.  Price will revert to $75 from October 
1st for the 2005 membership year.  The motion was passed. 
Gary Krohn also proposed to add the tournament handicap index to the website.  
There was some talk of cutting old members off of the list to shrink the list size 
before posting either on the website or on the bulletin board. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:32 PM 
 
 
Next board meeting is June 7th with time and location to be announced. 
  
Chuck Heath 
Secretary 2004 


